Garnett Country Club
2017 Membership Drive Contest

Sponsored by:
Garnett Country Club

PURCHASE MEMBERSHIP BY
MARCH 1, 2017, TO
REGISTER TO WIN CASH PRIZE!!

Purchase a membership of any type by March 1, 2017, and be automatically
registered in our Membership Drive Contest for a chance to win at least $450 in
CASH!!! Drawing to be held at the March 2017 regular board meeting and
winner will be posted on the Garnett Country Club Bulletin board. Individual
winner will be notified by phone.

As a reminder, a healthy member roster promotes club revenue that is vital for
the continued maintenance, upkeep and for future improvements to our course.
Garnett is fortunate to have a course that we can all enjoy without having to drive
out of town to play. If you know of anyone who may be interested in becoming a
member, please share this information.

For membership application form, contact Julie Holloran (785-304-2257)
or Justin Crum 785-304-0727)

CONTEST DEADLINE IS MARCH 1, 2017/!!

NOTE: Garnett Country Club 2017 Board members and their immediate families
are not eligible for this contest.



